

4 April, 2019



Dear Paul,

Attached are 127 signatures supporting a submission which strongly protests against the conclusions of Benenden's draft Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP).

The people who signed this submission were mainly in Benenden's East End (110 signatures) but we did canvass a handful in Biddenden (17). We found overwhelming support everywhere.

Separated from both Benenden and Biddenden by two to three miles of farmland, some landowners in this area, including the hospital, have a joint parish/borough boundary running through their land. The links are so close that we may vote in Tunbridge Wells but our addresses are in Ashford (see my own above).

Yours sincerely,

Hazel Strouts, on behalf of The Friends of East End